
 

 

January 17, 2003 

Mr . Yank Barry 
P .0. Box AP-59223 Slot 346 
Nassau , The Bahamas 

Dear; Mr. Barry, 

Thank you so much for your donation of 500 Christmas baskets. I would also like to take this 
opportunity to let you know how much we appreciate your continuous support of our daily 
meals-on-wheels program for the handicapped and elderly who cannot leave their homes. Global 
Village Champions contributions make such a wonderful difference to the people that we serve.  

Please extend our best wishes for a Happy New Year to your lovely wife. Your ongoing support 
is deeply appreciated. 

Yours truly, 

 
 

 
Marina C. Glinton (Mrs.) 
Director General 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


